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 Spring Training—

Kentucky Nursery 
and Landscape      

Association 

Long Range Outlook Information 

Winter is officially here, as far as day length is 

concerned.  The shortest day of the year has come 

and gone.   

Over the next three months, the long range forecasts 

are calling for above average temperatures for the 

southern, central and eastern parts of the state (see 

below), and above average precipitation across the 

entire commonwealth. 

See UKAg Weather’s Long Range Outlooks for a 

variety of forecasts of temperature and precipitation 

probabilities. 

https://nursery-crop-extension.ca.uky.edu/
http://wwwagwx.ca.uky.edu/ky/forecast.php#Long_Range_Outlooks


KNLA’s Spring Training & 
Showplace 
Nurture Your Team and 
Bloom Your Business! 

 
Ramada Plaza  
Hotel and Conference Center 
9700 Bluegrass Parkway 
Louisville, KY 40299 
 
(502) 491-4830 
 

2016 Spring Training Program (pdf) 

Helpful Links 

Attendee Registration 

Exhibitor & Sponsorship Registration 

Renew your KNLA Membership 

  

Links to Registration Forms (pdf) 

Sponsorship Form Spring Training 

Attendee Registration Spring Training 

Exhibitor Registration Spring Training 

January 25-26, 2017 

http://knla.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/05/2016-Spring-Training-Program.pdf
https://2017knlaspringtraining.eventbrite.com/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2017-knla-spring-training-exhibitor-and-sponsorship-registration-tickets-29312450328
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2017-knla-membership-tickets-29312146419
http://knla.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/11/2017SponsorshipFormPrefill.pdf
http://knla.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/11/2017RegistrationFormPrefill-final-11-12-16.pdf
http://knla.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/11/ExhibitorRegistration-Final-11-12-16.pdf
http://knla.org/event/knlas-spring-training-showplace/?instance_id=13


Contact Us 
Western Kentucky 

UK Research & Education Center 

1205 Hopkinsville Street 

P.O. Box 496 

Princeton, KY  42445 

270-365-7541 

 

Central / Eastern Kentucky 

UK Main Campus 

Horticulture Department 

N-318 Ag. Science Center North 

859-257-1273 

 

 

Visit us on the web at  

https://nursery-crop-extension.ca.uky.edu/ 

The University of Kentucky’s 

Nursery Crop Extension 

Research Team is based 

out of two locations across 

the bluegrass to better serve 

our producers. 

The University of Kentucky 

Research and Education 

Center (UKREC) in Prince-

ton serves western Kentucky 

producers while our facilities 

and personnel on main cam-

pus in Lexington serve cen-

tral and eastern Kentucky 

producers. 
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